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DIVISION OF EMPLOYMENT & REHABILITATION SERVICES 
TANF - Informational Broadcast (IB) 

IB #23-020 
REVISED TANF Jobs Program Policy Manual 

Effective August 22, 2023 

This Informational Broadcast is to inform all Temporary Assistance for Needy Families 

(TANF) Jobs Program staff and interested parties that the revised TANF Jobs Program 
Policy Manual has been posted and will become effective August 22, 2023. 

A revision has been made in Chapter 10 of the Policy Manual, to update the Case 

Assignment policy in Section V(J). 

Please note that the new TANF Jobs Program Policy Manual supersedes the previously 
posted TANF Jobs Program Policy Manual, which is hereby discontinued and should no 
longer be used. Please ensure that all TANF Jobs Program staff discard previous 
versions that may be in print, and that they instead refer to the revised TANF Program 
Policy Manual now posted, effective August 22, 2023. 

The revised TANF Jobs Program Policy Manual is posted and available, to both staff 
and the public, under the Policy Manual tab on the TANF Jobs Program webpage. 

All requests for clarification should be sent by your policy designee via email to 
the DERS Workforce Policy Team. 
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